
> As lifelong residents of the City of St. Paul we ask that you vote against taking the Sheriff off the air.   It 
has allowed us to see how the police operate and also to see how many people still respect law 
enforcement.  We are not pleased with the direction our Mayor has taken on law enforcement.  We ask 
that you continue allowing him to broadcast. 
> 
> Larry and Marge Jones 
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